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Chief Administrative Officer recommending the Board receive and file a presentation from the
California State Association of Counties regarding current discussions and actions being taken as a
result of the recent PG&E power outages as well as efforts to address impacts of the Public Safety
Power Shutoff events, and provide direction to staff on appropriate next steps. (Est. Time: 1.5 Hr.)

FUNDING:  N/A
DISCUSSION / BACKGROUND
Representatives from the California State Association of Counties will make a presentation regarding
current discussions and actions being taken as a result of the recent PG&E power outages as well as
efforts to address impacts of the Public Safety Power Shutoff events.

At the conclusion of the presentation, it is recommended that the Board provide any appropriate
direction to staff regarding next steps in managing Public Safety Power Shutoff events.

FINANCIAL IMPACT
There is no financial impact relative to this recommendation.

CLERK OF THE BOARD FOLLOW UP ACTIONS
N/A

STRATEGIC PLAN COMPONENT
Good Governance and Public Safety as future actions will ensure the continuity of government
operations and the safety of El Dorado County residents.

CONTACT
Don Ashton, CAO
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